

Wantage CE Primary School

Newbury Street, Wantage, Oxon, OX12 8DJ



Dear Parents and Guardians

5th September 2018

The Year 4 Teachers are very excited to announce a forthcoming visit for our classes, including an overnight residential visit at the Court Hill Centre on the Ridgeway. As part of our study of settlements and habitats, we thought it would be a great experience for the children to embark on a walk through the countryside, exploring the geography of the locality, to Court Hill and then spend a night in the Centre. The dates for the visit are:

Monday 8th October – Mrs Lindley's Class

Set off at 9am. Stay overnight and parents collect their children from Court Hill between 2.30pm and 3pm on Tuesday 9th October.

Tuesday 9th October – Mrs D Good

Set off at 9am. Have some time with both classes together. Stay overnight and parents collect their children from Court Hill between 2.30pm and 3pm on Wednesday 10th October.

We would be very grateful for any parents who may be able to help transport the children's luggage to Court Hill on the two mornings. If you are able to help please let Year 4 Class Teachers know.

The children will need a packed lunch in a back pack, a waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes for the first day. Dinner, breakfast and lunch for the next day will be provided by the Court Hill Centre. Extra snacks will be provided by ourselves with any donations of cakes gratefully received! Bedding is provided.

The cost will be £36 which covers meals and the overnight stay

Luggage will be transported by car to the Court Hill Centre during the day and will need to be clearly named.

We hope you will encourage your child to want to participate in this visit. We feel it will be a valuable experience, preparing them for the longer residential trip in Year 6. If they have never stayed away from home before, it may be a good idea to organise a visit to friends or relatives prior to our visit.

Please return the permission slip and medical forms with your voluntary contribution of £36 by Friday 28th September 2018.

Thank you and best wishes

Mrs Good and Mrs Lindley Year 4 Teachers

> Headteacher: Mr A Browne Telephone No. 01235 762396

Email: office@wantagece.vale-academy.org Web: www.wantagece.org





Wantage CE Primary School

Newbury Street, Wantage, Oxon, OX12 8DJ



Year 4 Court Hill Trip

Name of Child	Class
	n this visit and enclose my voluntary contribution of £36 f insufficient voluntary contributions are received then it will
Signed	(Parents/Guardian)

KIT LIST FOR COURT HILL TRIP 2018

Day Rucksack for them to carry on their backs containing.

Packed lunch and drink, named. Waterproof coat Shoes suitable for walking Plastic bag to sit on

Overnight bag:
Towel and wash kit
Pyjamas & slippers
Complete change of clothes
Warm coat, hat and gloves
Layers!
Change of shoes
Wellies optional
Soft toy

Do not bring:

Mobile phone Hand held games Money Camera Sweets

In addition, the children will be collecting items to build their shelter so those should be put into a labelled bag and they will be transported on the day.

Any donations of cakes for teatime and bedtime treats would be gratefully received!

Headteacher: Mr A Browne Telephone No. 01235 762396

Email: office@wantagece.vale-academy.org Web: www.wantagece.org

